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Fiscal Impact: 

Our Office is unable to determine the fiscal impact of this legislation.  

Per the Administrator of the Office of Human Rights and Equity (the Administrator), no 
appropriation for this commission was included in the Fiscal Year 2023 budget, and future 
expenditures of the commission will become more apparent once the commission is created and 
its priorities and work plans are determined.  

The Administrator’s expectation is that the commission’s most immediate expenditures will be 
related to conducting its quarterly meetings, and future expenditures may include programming, 
outreach, and education efforts.  

 

Purpose: 

This legislation will establish an Asian American and Pacific Islander Commission and define its 
membership, duties, and responsibilities. 

 

Other Comments: 

The commission will consist of a minimum of 17 members and a maximum of 25 members. 

The commission shall submit an annual report to the County Council and County Executive on 
or before February 28 of each year. 

 

 


